
¡CORRESPONDENCE 
’3/14/2025 
’DOCUMENT NO. 01742-2025 

Nickalus Holmes 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, March 14, 2025 11:08 AM 
'Shirley Lewis-Brown' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: " NO" to FPL Rate Increase Request 

Good morning Ms. Lewis-Brown 

Thank you for contacting the Office of Commission Clerk, your additional comments are being added to the docket's 
consumer correspondence and forwarded to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you 

From: Shirley Lewis-Brown <shirleylewis_brown@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 4:30 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: " NO" to FPL Rate Increase Request 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

With the price of everything going up, heating and cooling our home is fundamental. Everything is UP but my 
pay. It's stagnant and has not gone up. Waste water assessment is doubling this year. Medical insurance went 
up and homeowners insurance has gone up. What are we to do? We can't afford our home and it's expenses and 
we can't afford to rent. 
It's ILLEGALto camp outside. What are we old people retirees and minimum wage earners to do? It's not 
possible to work a 4th minimum wage job to care for ourselves and our children. 
Shirley Lewis-Brown 
1141 Northbrook Dr 
Pensacola, FL 32504 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S23 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 
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